
Welcome Southwark Class of 2026! 
 
​ We are so excited for your final year at Southwark Elementary and we hope you 
are too!  Your 8th grade year is very important.  As 8th graders you set an example for 
the entire school.  This is the year you apply to high school, help organize and run 
Southwark events, and graduate from Southwark Elementary!  We expect you to work 
hard, wear your uniform every day, and follow the dragon norms:   
​ -Dragons are respectful 
​ -Dragons are on time 
​ -Dragons are in uniform every day 
​ -Dragons follow the cell phone policy (turn them in!) 
​ -Dragons follow the bathroom policies 
​ -Dragons complete all school work and homework 
 
8th graders will be expected to pay dues in order to participate in the activities 
throughout the year.  These dues will include your yearbook, class tee shirt, trips and 
graduation!  Be on the lookout for more information regarding your 8th grade dues this 
fall! 
 
Supplies needed: 
-Charged laptop 
-3 packs of pencils  
-Notebook x 3 for math, science, social studies 
-Binder 
-Loose leaf paper 
-Head phones 
-Colored pencils 
-3 Folders 
-Highlighters 
-Disinfectant wipes 
-Tissues 
-Hand sanitizer 


